
Letter of Invitation

World Congress on Otology, Rhinology & Laryngology
July 16-17, 2025 | Vienna, Austria

Date: 28 Feb, 2025

To
Dr. Sophocles Tan
Changi General Hospital,
Singapore

On behalf of Scholars Conferences, I am pleased to formally invite you to join us as a poster presenter at the "World
Congress on Otology, Rhinology & Laryngology, scheduled to take place on July 16-17, 2025 at Vienna, Austria.

The theme of this year’s conference is “Harmonizing Senses: Innovations and Insights in Otology, Rhinology & Laryngology”
and We would also like to highlight that your abstract entitled “Adult Laryngeal Neurofibroma – Guidelines for Diagnosis
and Management ” has been approved for an poster presentation.

We believe that your expertise in the field will be an invaluable contribution to the discussions and sessions. We are confident
that your presentation will engage and inspire our attendees, and we would be honored to have you share your insights and
experiences with our audience.

For more details PS: https://otorhinocongress.org/

We look forward to welcoming you to Vienna, Austria!

Warm Regards,

Anam Ara

Program Director | Oto-Rhino 2025
SCHOLARS CONFERENCES LIMITED
21 Clifton Road, Newcastle Upon Tyne, England
United Kingdom, NE4 6XH
Email: otorhino@scholarconferences.org
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